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 Police raids kwaso in West Honiara 

Officers of the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) at Central Police Station have 
confiscated kwaso (homebrew) production during a raid at Tasahe B area last week. 

Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Honiara City Police, Chief Superintendent (Supt) 
Jimson Robo says, “The raid was carried out upon an information received from the 
community. 

Supt Robo says, “When the operation support team arrived at the location the suspect had 
already escaped and a search was conducted at the suspect’s home.” 

PPC Robo says, “Every confiscated item was brought to Central Police Station and called 
on the suspect to surrender himself to police as the case has now been established for 
further investigation.” 

“To curb crime in our community is everybody’s responsibility therefore any person brewing 
kwaso or selling marijuana in our communities must be reported to the police to stop such 
habits that can lead to bad influence,” says PPC Robo. 

//End// 
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RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 
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rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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